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POLICY STATEMENT ON GIFTS AND HOSPITALITY 

While recognition and appreciation is important, this policy is to ensure we meet requirements 

related to Charity Commission guidance, anti-bribery regulation and volunteering good 

practice.  Members should approach a staff contact if they have any questions or concerns. 

1) Gifts and hospitality offered to members when volunteering for the RSC: 

 

a) Members should never expect or generally accept gifts from outside the RSC as a 

reward for their volunteering. 

 

b) 




